
 
 

 
 
December 26, 2017 
 
Dear Haiti XIII Applicant, 
 
Although the holiday season is here, April is not far off.  We will be taking our thirteenth trip to Haiti, 
April 7-14, 2018.  The trip will cost $1700 for each person going.  The $1700 is all-inclusive and will 
cover air-fare, in-country travel, room and board, team supplies, and travel insurance.  Please return 
your completed application plus $100 deposit to the church office by February 1.  We would like you to 
send in an additional $600 by February 15.  Then please send $500 more by March 1 and the final $500 
by March 15.  All funds sent to the office for your trip are non-refundable. 
 
If you are new to our Haiti Team, please have a personal reference and a pastoral reference completed 
and in to the church office by February 1.  Reference forms are included with the application.  If you 
are a returning team member, no references are needed, but a completed application form is required. 
 
By March 1, all PA residents serving on our Haiti XIII team need to have current State Police and Child 
Welfare Clearances on file in the church office, 570-275-1511.  If you are new to our team and have 
these clearances from your job, please see that the office gets a copy of them.  If you do not have the 
clearances, please ask Jen Van Horn to help you get them.  Don’t delay. You must have them in order 
to go to Haiti with us.  If you reside outside of PA, you will need to comply with the risk management 
requirements of your state or country. 
 
For Haiti XIII, we are planning to build a medical team, a construction team and a kids ministry team.  If 
the Lord is calling you to come with us, but you aren’t sure where you would fit in, please contact Gary 
Lewis or Donna Outt.  They will be glad to help you find your niche.  There will be three team-building 
and training sessions held for Haiti XIII on January 21, February 11 & March 18 from 3-5 PM in the 
Chapel.  All team members who live in PA are strongly urged to attend these Sunday afternoon 
sessions.  At the first session, we will review suggestions to help you raise prayer and financial support 
for your trip. 
 
We are so glad you want to go with us.  Please drop off or mail your completed application and $100 
deposit to the church office, 12 Brookside Dr., Danville, PA 17821.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 570-594-6218 or Gary Lewis at 570-764-0723.  We want to encourage you to submit 
your application as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours in Jesus, 

Donna Outt 
Short Term Missions Coordinator 


